
 used uniform clothing sale
LOOKING TO GET RID OF UNWANTED 

UNIFORM CLOTHES? 



SEND IN YOUR UNWANTED GENTLY-USED UNIFORM
CLOTHES TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY NOVEMBER 11,

2022.

On Thursday November 17 during
Parent-Teacher Interviews from 4-8
pm, School Council will be hosting a
used uniform sale. Stop by the gym

and purchase gently used clothing for
your growing child(ren) and support

School Council.
5$ - Hoodies

1$ - Polos or Pants
Cash only please.

 School COuncil's

please ensure clothing sent in 
is free of stains and rips. merci


